
Agudath  Israel  of  America’s
Torah  Project  Commission
Presents  a  Webinar  Discussing
the  Intersection  of  Mental
Health and Yiddishkeit
June 24, 2020

Agudath  Israel  of  America’s  Torah  Projects  Commission  is  delighted  to
announce a unique webinar discussing the intersection of Mental Health and
Yiddishkeit. We are pleased that the webinar’s presenter is Rabbi Yitzchok
Zilberstein, Av Beis Din of the Ramat Elchanan neighborhood of Bnei Brak,
Rosh Kollel of Kollel Bais Dovid in Holon, and the Rav of Mayanei Hayeshua
Hospital in Bnei Brak. The webinar will be followed by a special Q&A session
geared toward Rabbonim and Mental Health Professionals.

The Shiur is open to all Rabbanim and Mental Health Professionals and will
iy”h take place via webinar on Thursday, June 25, at 2:00 PM EDT (9:00 PM
Israel).  The  presentation  will  be  given  in  Yiddish  with  simultaneous
Hebrew/English  translation.

Rabbanim who wish to register should click this link.
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Mental Health Professionals who wish to register should click this link.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdD9rFP-03NBVQvLt3TaBBtql_vKmA1bI7mSiyy0aZv9g1cHw/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1

